and ask him to follow up with you or whoever he
should follow up with.

Was of course greatly interested in the
sélection of Dean Mallott as the new chancellor. I
always thought Dean was one of the brightest fellows

in school at the time I was in school.

Al1fred has been here at Kearney for me since
the first of the year, and left this week with his
family £ or a vacation \trip in the east. His plans
for the future are considerably up in the air.

Kindest personal regards,

Sincerely,

RMO

OPH:EB

P. HILL



